
 

Dear Children ,  

I hope you are well and up for some computing fun this 

summer:)  

I have prepared a few interesting activities that you can 

either do on your own or with the help of your parents/ 

siblings.  

I hope you enjoy  the tasks and tell me all about it in 

September.  

Have a lovely summer,  

Mrs Brotherton 

Code a cartoon! 

1. Go to this site: https://scratch.mit.edu/studios/1891366/   

2. Press the create button.  

3. Press the tutorial button (this will  take you to the world of different 

computing projects including  making your own games and anima-

tions! ) 

4. Press the code a cartoon button and watch the tutorials on how to 

bring characters to life by coding your own animations!  

5. Enjoy the process!  

6. Try another project :)  

 

 

 

Create a digital poster for something you 

want to advertise using Publisher, Word, 

PowerPoint or other digital media.  

Create a short movie  by editing and combining a series of 

short videos . You will have to ask your parents’ permission to 

use their phone/ camera.   

Useful links: 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=Jk4sqPDHGRE   

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=a8RhSh4NaSg  for  iPhone us-

ers 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=jmJzGMhT3Og  for  Samsung 

users  

Dear Parents/ Carers,  

Please make sure to supervise your child at all times when they are working online.  Thank you!  

https://scratch.mit.edu/studios/1891366/
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=Jk4sqPDHGRE
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=a8RhSh4NaSg
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=jmJzGMhT3Og

